
  

  

Ref. No. MCHI/PRES/12-13/024 

 

July 20, 2012 

 

To, 

All Managing Committee members of MCHI - CREDAI 

  

Dear friends,  

 

As per discussions held in our last Managing Committee meeting please find herewith the 

attachment on the suggestions for finalizing methodology for implementation of Housing 

Scheme on Partnership basis for MHADA, which are worked out by Shri Vimal Shah. 

  

We have so far received only one suggestion from Nayan Shah which is attached for your 

immediate reference. 

  

Please go through the both attachments and send your suggestions on or before 27th July 

2012, so that we can submit the same to MHADA at the earliest.  

  

If we don’t receive any further suggestions by 27th July 2012 then, MCHI CREDAI will 

submit the points prepared by Vimal Shah & suggestions received by Nayan Shah to 

MHADA. 

  

Regards 

  

For MCHI-CREDAI 

 

      Sd/- 

Paras Gundecha 

President 

 

 


